
Dear Chair Klemin and the members of the Judiciary Committee, 
 
I urge a “Do Not Pass” on HRC 3013.  
 
Marriage equality has been federal law in the United States for exactly ten years. 
 
I celebrated its passing in 2015 with the Supreme Court’s decision in Obergefell v. Hodges. 
 
I strongly condemn this resolution, which seeks to deny a basic human right. 
 
The right to marry must continue to be assured to all Americans, gay and straight alike. 
 
Thank you for your service to our state, 
Mariah Ralston 


